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Dear Parents 

What a great week all the children have had! We have been so impressed with their 

independence when coming into school as well as choosing activities during the session. It 

has been lovely to see friendships starting to develop and the way that many children are 

learning to share with each other. 

Next week we look forward to welcoming everyone in the morning and staying for lunch. 

The session will finish at 1 o’clock. Hopefully, you have all been able to book your child’s 

meals through Parentpay, but if you have any problems please contact the office. 

Please could we remind you that your child needs to bring a piece of fruit for snack. Could 

you please make sure that grapes are cut in half and importantly that no-one brings in nuts in 

any form. Thank you! 

Next week we will be talking about our families and would love the children to have a family 

photo to talk about. These can be brought in or emailed into the office and we can print them 

in school.  

Your child now has a login for our online reading bookshelf, Bug Club. You will see that 

they have some first reading books with no words and these are very important to develop 

their comprehension skills. Begin by talking about what is happening in the pictures and then 

see if they can tell a story about it. They may need you to model how to do this, but it is also 

something we do in school to support their reading and writing. 

Thank you for your support. 

EYFS Team 


